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SO MUCH TO DO IN 2022!
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It's that time of year again! The time where
we show off all our hardwork and talent for

friends and family! Be on the lookout for
upcoming information regarding rehearsal

and recital dates as well as costuming
information. Your FIRST deposit on your

student's costuming is due January 15th. If
the costumes are not paid in full, we cannot

place an order. 
Keep a lookout for updates!

Classes Resume January 3rd

Scan the QR code
to go directly to the

website
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Label all of your student's
shoes and check their bag

regularly to be sure they are
not missing a pair. If they

need shoes, tights or leotards,
please contact the studio to

place an order.

Check out our website by clicking the
home page pic! There is an entire page

of recital information that should answer
most questions as we get closer to time

(things are subject to change).
The website will be updated continually

with new and helpful information.

Everyone will need to download and log in to the new app the studio is using
called BAND. It will be a NEW and BETTER form of communication. All forms,

calendar dates, events, surveys/polls and newsletters will be accessed from this
one app. Email will no longer be the main form of communication. Please turn
on the notifications in settings on the Band app as soon as it is downloaded.

 For further assistance, contact the studio.
We are SO excited about this tool!

CLICK HERE
OR 

SCAN THE QR CODE
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Information regarding additional
practices, competition dates/fees
and costume fees will be updated

this month. Check your band app for
notifications. The studio is closed in
observance of MLK day, Jan 17th.

http://www.susiesacademy.com/
https://band.us/n/a2a36456hc327

